
School Chaplain’s Update from Vicky Tyrrell  15/10/21 
 

 lasgow COP26 Sculpture 

The children made lots of moths last term before summer. A group called Art & Energy Collective is 
assembling the Glasgow sculpture and will be doing a daily Facebook Live broadcast from Glasgow during 
half term, so children/families can tune in and see how the sculpture is progressing. The links are all on the 
events page https://www.mothstoaflame.art/events 
 
 
Westleigh Sculpture 
 
Mon 18th October between 10am-12pm we are making more moths right across school – Moths to a 
Flame. The more we have, the bigger the impact of our sculpture will be. I will record lots of videos for 
during this time to document the process. 
 
Wednesday 20th October the construction of our own sculpture in the atrium area will take place to create 
our own Moths to a Flame. The audio recording will be linked to QR that families can scan around our 
school playground and listen to as they look at the sculpture. This will also work for visitors to Pennington 
Flash. 
 
Luke Jerram is a British artist who will have his work lit up in the centre of Pennington Flash. It is most likely 
to be some floating version of "Museum Of The Moon" or "Gaia" which you can view here: 
https://www.lukejerram.com/artworks/ He has personally supported and championed for our Moths to a 
Flame sculpture to then move from school to be displayed at the Flash alongside his piece – exciting. 
 
I look forward to seeing all the amazing sculptures and for our work to be displayed at Pennington Flash. 
 
God Bless.  
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